July 1, 2021

VIA HAND DELIVERY

Honorable Clay J. Schexnayder Speaker of the House Louisiana House of Representatives Post Office Box 94062 Baton Rouge, Louisiana 70804-9062

RE: Veto of House Bill 103 of the 2021 Regular Session

Dear Speaker Schexnayder:

Please be advised that I have vetoed House Bill 103 of the 2021 Regular Session.

This bill is one of three bills passed by the legislature involving COVID-19 vaccines. I am vetoing this bill for many of the same reasons that I vetoed House Bill 498. These bills contribute to the false narrative that the COVID-19 vaccines are anything other than safe and incredibly effective. House Bill 103 is not necessary and does nothing to protect the health and safety of the public.

Sincerely,

John Bel Edwards Governor

cc: Honorable Patrick Page Cortez

Louisiana Senate President